
  

 

22nd September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
READING MEETING 
 
We would like to invite you to an important parent reading meeting on  
 
                                                Wednesday 1st October at 9am. 
 
This meeting will take place in the hall where your children come into school in the 
morning. 
 
During this meeting, we will share with you how we teach your child to read at school 
through our phonics scheme Read Write Inc.  We will provide an online access code to the  
Oxford Owl resources we use in school  and will also offer suggestions as to how you can 
help and encourage your child learn to read at home. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this meeting, please do not hesitate to 
contact a member of our staff who will be happy to help. 
 
In the meantime, we look forward to seeing you and to sharing your child’s reading learning 
journey with you all. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs J Durnall 
Assistant Head Teacher – EYFS   


